ASSOCIATION OF PRIVATE HOSPITALS, INC.

E. JOHN DOLAN, M.D., F.A.C.S

CHARLES W. FITCH, M.D.

MAX ROHDE, M.D., F.A.C.S.

ALBERT FRITZ, M.D.

ALEXANDER KAYE, M. D., F.A.C.S.

OSCAR GOTTFRIED
SECRETARY

1440 BROADWAY
NEW YORK, N. Y.

LONGACRE 5-5041

June 16, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin Lexington, Ky.

Dear Dr. Rankin:

Just a line to congratulate you on your election as President-Elect of the American Medical Association. I would have written you sooner but I wanted to give you a chance to get organized after the Convention. We are all very mindful of the last time that you addressed us.

Very truly yours,

Conneton

Secretary

ORG:ML